
PLO  official  says  President
Abbas,  leadership  welcome
truce agreement
Secretary-General of the Executive Committee of the Palestine
Liberation Organization (PLO), Hussein al-Sheikh, said that
the Palestinian President Mahmoud Abbas and the leadership
‘welcome the truth agreement,’ appreciating the efforts made
by Qatar and Egypt.

“President Abbas and the leadership welcome the humanitarian
truce agreement, we appreciate the Qatari-Egyptian effort that
has been made,” he said in a post he made on X.

“We  renew  the  call  for  a  comprehensive  cessation  of  the
Israeli  aggression  against  the  Palestinian  people,  the
introduction of humanitarian aid, and the implementation of a
political solution based on international legitimacy, leading
to an end to the occupation and the Palestinian people gaining
their freedom, independence, and sovereignty,” he added.
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